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Club 25!
Congratulations to all of our students 

who have completed 25 nights of home reading! 
When your child brings in their completed Club 25 
sheet, they will be awarded with a certificate and 

the new Club 50 sheet.   
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Thank you so much for contributing to 
our bake sale, and for all the great donations that 
have been brought in so far! We are still collecting 

items and money until Nov. 18.

Mad Science Fair:
Please note that due to the NCS event, 

“One December Evening,” our Science Fair has 
been changed to Friday, Dec. 5, 11:15-12:15.

Important Dates:
Library Books

Return on Tuesday
(Miss Gray’s Class)

Return on Wednesday
(Miss Woof’s Class)

Nov. 18 –Photo Retake Day

Nov. 18 –Last day for Shoebox 
Donations

Nov. 18 –First Skating Lesson

Nov. 21 – Scholastic Book Orders 
Due

Dec. 4 –One December Evening
6:30-8:00

Dec.5 –Mad Science Fair

Ask your child about 
the 3 States of Matter.

(Solid, liquid, gas.)

Email: Erin.Woof@NCSNanaimo.com, 
Pearlanne.Gray@NCSNanaimo.com

Webpage: www.missgrayspage.weebly.com

“For even the Son of Man did not come to be served, but to serve, and to give his life as a 
ransom for many.” Mark 10:45
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Looking for Egg Cartons!
We will be collecting egg cartons for various crafts that 

are coming up! If you have any to donate, please bring 
them in at your earliest convenience.

Skating Lessons :
Reminder that the first skating lesson will take place on 
Tuesday, Nov. 18! Please send your child to school with 
gloves, a jacket, and a toque! (Keep these items in mind 
for daily recesses too, as winter is quickly approaching.)

The rink has informed us that the lessons will now be 
10:45-11:30. Volunteers to help tie skates are needed the 

15 minutes before and after lessons.
Thank you in advance! 

         Lunches:
Thank you for remembering to pack your child full, 
healthy lunches. Be sure to have a 
conversation with your child to find out if 
they are getting enough to eat at snack and
lunch times. Please also be sure to pack the
utensils needed to eat lunch as our 

“just in case” supply has been quickly used up.

Show and Tell Schedule

Monday
Travis, Ethan N, Robert, 

Grayson, Bodre, Brady, Mikaila, 
Jimmy, Jake, Jordyn, Coral

Tuesday
Ethan R, Gabby, Moji, Eli, Riley, 
Marshall, Benny, Mitchell, Mary, 

Savannah, Jaden, Liam K.
Wednesday

Ethan A, Asher, Liam G., 
Catherina, Nevaeh, Joshua, 

Brody, Kiran, Vanessa, 
Raymond, Kayly

Thursday
Tavian, Gabe, Ava, Renee, 

Helanna, Joel, Ethan V., 
Locklyn, Gideon

Scholastic Book 
Orders (DUE NOV. 21):
Scholastic Book 
Orders were sent 
home last week.
Anyone interested in 
purchasing must have 
their form and money 
brought to school by 
Nov. 21! (Good ideas 
for Christmas gifts!)

Our Annual Christmas Gift Basket Auction will 
be taking place from Dec. 1-4. Each class has a 
theme and parents are being asked to bring in 

items to contribute. Miss Gray’s class is 
responsible for putting together an Arts and 

Crafts basket. Miss Woof’s class is 
responsible for collecting Bath items. These 
need to be brought in by November 27. All 
funds raised will go towards our Room Mom 

and 
Home and School programs! 

Thank you!


